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Please consider that greyhounds are sentient beings that rely on us to do the right 
thing by them, which is making every effort to ensure that they live free from cruelty. 
This means at home & overseas, and I'm ashamed that we allow export of our dogs 
to markets such as Macau whose inhumane practices are widely know.  
 
Please provide regulation so that those owners / trainers who care little for those 
animals in their care give pause to their treatment, but also find ways to make it easy 
for them to do the right thing, like working with racing's own GAPs & other rescue 
centres. 


